
In Term 3 the children n the years 0-3 
Community had the opportunity to do 
gymnastics with the Christchurch 
School of Gymnastics. While having 
lots of fun, we learnt many  new skills 
and got the chance to practise our 
core value of Kaha heaps.
We are very grateful to the parents 
who  helped out with transport.


